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Student Guidance 

Centre Newsletter 

The Student Guidance Centre will 

be closed from Friday 3rd April 

2015 and will re-open on Monday 

13th April 2015 9am - 5pm. 

 

Student Finance 

Are you applying for Student Finance for 

2015/16? 

The University has introduced a new approach to 

how Queen’s courses are recorded on the 

Student Finance websites. Subject specific codes 

will no longer be used.  

Find the correct code for your degree below:  

http://www.qub.ac.uk/directorates/sgc/srecords/St

udentFinance/ 

 

Northern Ireland Recruitment Fair 

Tuesday 9 June 2015, 11am—3pm, Whitla 

Hall and South Dining Hall  

An opportunity not to be missed for final year 

students and recent graduates to access: 

· A wide range of graduate jobs 

· Information on training opportunities 

· Help and advice with postgraduate study 

options 

  

There will also be a series of graduate 

workshops prior to the event to help you 

make the transition from university to 

employment. See www.nigradfair.org near 

the event for full details! 

 

http://www.qub.ac.uk/directorates/sgc/srecords/StudentFinance/
http://www.qub.ac.uk/directorates/sgc/srecords/StudentFinance/
http://www.nigradfair.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Second Semester Examinations 

The exam timetable will be published on 

Friday 24th April. 

The exam period for semester 2 is 21st 

May—-6th June. 

Results will be published on Monday 

22nd June. 

 

If you are having difficulty identifying the 

venue from your exam timetable please 

use the following link: 

http://www.qub.ac.uk/directorates/sgc/sre

cords/Examinations/ExamVenues/  

 

Summer Graduation 2015 

Ceremonies: 

The ceremony dates and times can be found on our website: 

http://www.qub.ac.uk/directorates/sgc/srecords/Graduations/C

eremonies/SummerGraduation2015/ 

 

Thursday 21 May 

2015 

- Graduation Registration Wizard opens 

in QSIS 

Monday 22 June 

2015 
- Deadline for publication of results 

Tuesday 23 June 

2015  

- Graduation Registration Wizard closes 

at 12 noon. 

 

All students must register via the online Graduation Wizard, 
even if you do not plan on attending your ceremony.  

You will only have access to the Graduation wizard once you 
receive your final classification on QSIS. 

 

 

 

Learning Development Service 

If you would like to arrange a 1 to 1 

appointment with an advisor for assistance 

with academic skills please see the following 

link:  

http://www.qub.ac.uk/directorates/sgc/learni

ng/OnetoOneAdvice/ 

Have a look at our FAQ’s for some helpful 

exam tips! 

http://www.qub.ac.uk/directorates/sgc/learni

ng/FAQs/  

 

http://www.qub.ac.uk/directorates/sgc/srecords/Examinations/ExamVenues/
http://www.qub.ac.uk/directorates/sgc/srecords/Examinations/ExamVenues/
http://www.qub.ac.uk/directorates/sgc/srecords/Graduations/Ceremonies/SummerGraduation2015/
http://www.qub.ac.uk/directorates/sgc/srecords/Graduations/Ceremonies/SummerGraduation2015/
http://www.qub.ac.uk/directorates/sgc/learning/OnetoOneAdvice/
http://www.qub.ac.uk/directorates/sgc/learning/OnetoOneAdvice/
http://www.qub.ac.uk/directorates/sgc/learning/FAQs/
http://www.qub.ac.uk/directorates/sgc/learning/FAQs/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wellbeing 

The University provides a free and 

confidential counselling service for 

students. Through these sessions you can 

talks through issues which are affecting 

your ability to study, etc. For more 

information please follow the link: 

http://studentspace.carecallwellbeing.com/ 

 

Disability Services 

If you have been receiving disability support over the last year, you will be 

contacted via email to ensure you are happy with the support provided to you. 

Please reply to this email to ensure that your support is fully in place for the 

next academic year. 

· If you wish to review the reasonable adjustments you can request a copy of your 

Individual Student Support Agreement (ISSA) by emailing 

disability.office@qub.ac.uk . 

· If you feel your requirements have changed you can contact us at 

disability.office@qub.ac.uk or 028 9097 2727 to request an appointment with 

your Disability officer by 1st May 2015. 

· If you do not contact us by 29th May 2015 we will forward your ISSA ,with the 

same reasonable adjustments as this academic year, to your school for 2015-

2016. 

· If you receive Non– Medical helper Support, i.e. note taker, campus assistant, 

Dyslexia tutor etc. you will receive a separate email from us regarding this. 

Please respond to it as failure to do so many result in your Non– 

Medical Help being withdrawn in 2015-16. 

 

Student Helpline 

Email: reghelp@qub.ac.uk 

Telephone: 028 9097 3223 

 

 

http://studentspace.carecallwellbeing.com/
mailto:disability.office@qub.ac.uk
mailto:disability.office@qub.ac.uk
mailto:reghelp@qub.ac.uk
https://www.facebook.com/QUBStudentServices
https://twitter.com/QUBStudents

